
Date: December 12, 2007 
Ref: ZADC/GEN/MEB/gs-2294 

TO: ALL CONSULTANTS/CONTRACTORS 

Dear Sir, 

SUBJECT: CONSUL TANT/ CONTRACTOR SITE SUPERINTENDENCE 

With reference to the above subject and further to the daily site visits by our Site Engineers; it has 
been noticed that some contractors execute concrete works without technical supervision and be 
advised that it is not accepted by the Zoning Authority. 

The Consultant's / Contractor's Authorized representative should be present at site and 
supervise the site works to ensure that the works are executed and completed in accordance 
with the specification and requirements of the Zoning Authority. 

Consultant's I Contractor's neglecting the above instruction would be fined and action would be 
taken according to the Zoning Authority's Development Control Regulations. 

In case you require any further information regarding the same, please call our Customer Service 
on 04-3900 500 / 501.

The above is for your information, records and necessary action. 

For, and on behalf of 
DUBAI TECHNOLOGY AND MEDIA 
FREE ZONE AUTHORITY - DTMFZ 

Cc: ZADC 
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